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Call to Order 
Alexa Doering called the meeting to order at 4:35 pm.

Roll Call
Donster (2) 	Evans (1)	Fletcher (2)	Gruenhagen (1)
Horizon (2)	S.Scotts (2)	N.Scotts(3)	Stewart (1)	Taylor (2)

Guests in Attendance
Tom Fojtik
Proxies
Samantha Speaker- SGH
Braden Schmidt- South Scott
Marcus Kopecky- Donster
Approval of Minutes
Motioned by:  Alexander Braukhoff
	Seconded by:  Abigail Chobot
	Motion passed

Approval of Business
Lachlann Swanson moved to have the budget put under Items for Action.
	1st: Lachlann Swanson
	2nd: Michael Pflughoeft
Claudia Flanders moved to add Fletcher 1 Voting Rights
	1st: Claudia Flanders
	2nd: Michael Pflughoeft 

	Motioned by:  Erin Seidler
	Seconded by:  Claudia Flanders
	Motion passed 

Guest Speakers
Items for Information
Executive Board, CC, PA, and SOR Honoraria-Haley
Changes suggested by Alexa and Michelle
Items for Discussion
Removing Redundancies- Lachlann
No discussion
Removing Redundancies 2- Lachlann
No discussion
Removing Redundancies: The Third- Lachlann
No discussion
Removing Redundancies IV- Lachlann
No discussion

Items for Action
Executive Board Feedback-Executive Board
Removing Redundancies- Lachlann
For: 14		Against: 0	Abstain: 0
Removing Redundancies 2- Lachlann
For: 14		Against: 0	Abstain: 0
Removing Redundancies: The Third- Lachlann
For: 14		Against: 0	Abstain: 0
Removing Redundancies IV- Lachlann
For: 14		Against: 0	Abstain: 0
Budget-Haley
For: 14		Against: 0	Abstain: 0

Voting Rights
North Scott Voting Rights-North Scott
For: 14		Against: 0	Abstain: 0
Fletcher Voting Rights-Fletcher
For: 14		Against: 0	Abstain: 0

Hall Reports
Donster (Alexander Braukhoff,*):  Donster reported that they are having a free Coffee and Coco night on December 8th from 7:00 until 8:00pm in both Donner and Webster lobbies for finals week.

Evans (*):  We finished our last event for the semester last Tuesday. We plan to keep in contact during the break to be able to kick off the next semester in a productive way.

Fletcher (Claudia Flanders, Michael Pflughoeft): Fletcher hall's ping pong and cookie decorating program went well we had over 80 residents show up from our hall alone. We also had a hot chocolate and candy cane give away on Dec 3rd. We plan to meet over interim and put on a program for residents then.

South Gruenhagen (Ryan Lindley): No Report Submitted

Horizon (Jessica Singer, Brenna Mulock):  No Report Submitted

North Scott (Abigail Chobot, Sarah Gannon, *): Sleigh Bell rings is Thursday from 7-9 in the Scott's lounge. There will be Santa and Mrs. Claus will be available for pictures and there will be cookie and ornament decorating.

South Scott (Alexander McCarville, Paige Mullins-Burdette): We gave one of our CA’s $50 in order to go to a CA/RA leadership conference. Our winter themed decorating started on Monday, and the judging ended Friday! We chose our emblem for South Scott, and it looks really cool! We decided that we will not meet next week due to finals.

Stewart (Shania Williams):  No Report 

Taylor (Erin Seidler, Halle Aldrich): We had late night breakfast on Dec. 4th from 8pm to 9pm we had pancakes and other breakfast items, it was our most successful program yet with over 50 people! We had a short meeting after to wrap up the year and plan when/if we are meeting over interim. We plan on meeting the 2nd week of interim and having a small event the last week (hot chocolate, coffee and snacks to study.) That's it for Taylor hall! Good luck with finals and have a good Christmas break! :)

Committee Reports
Constitution (*): No Report 

Food (*): Our next meeting is January 12th at 5:15pm in Blackhawk 110.

Leadership Development (Leah Wicklund, *): I did a program. The turnout was good for how last minute it was. I am going to try and fit in some time to meet with Dany  next week to talk about the awards.

Programs (Macyn Veith,*): Overall, After Dark was a great experience. The line was nearly to the doors, but the check in process went very smoothly.  Due to this great turn out, it will be important to order more cookies for decorating from catering next year.  Although we were short on volunteers for the second shift, all the stations were covered and clean up went well. Have a successful finals week!
Safety and Security (Kimberly Hetzel, *):  This week we met with Lori to talk about what we wanted to do about Titan Alert. We are going to plan out what we would like to do when second semester rolls around. Sarah is taking the lead about getting a crosswalk in between Horizon and Blackhawk. We both believe that since there is a mass of students and guests that cross between this spot.  

USRH Hall Funds (*): No Report 

Paid Assistants
Appeals (*): No Report Submitted

Student Organization Representatives
AODA Task Force (*,*, *): We had a police sergeant come and talk to us about abatement and the process of a three-strike process. He also said that November has been really easy and quite compared to October with only small damage reports. The city is working on having landlord registration; Oshkosh is following a model set by Lacrosse in a lawsuit. Burglaries, around Oshkosh have been increasing in residential areas but the burglaries have been of small cash and nothing to extreme. The school is also going to back up a substance abuse group to help students.

National Residence Hall Honorary (Jessica Singer): No Report 

Oshkosh Student Association (*): No Report 

Pepsi Funds (*,*):We awarded funding to two programs.

Reeve Advisory Council (*,*): No Report 

Reeve Union Board (Samantha Law-Gotich): No Report 

Sustainability Council (*, *):   No Report 

Executive Board
President (Michelle Cecil): The executive board is very excited to be presenting at Mid-Year training about Hall Funds, Food Committee, and USRH in general.  If you have any lighting concerns about campus, please email me so that I can relay those to Chief Lemire.  Remember that you have nothing due until interim.  We have lots of positions open for spring, so as class schedules change, encourage people apply for these open positions.  Believe it or not, we will soon be facing our executive board elections for next year, so start asking questions of the executive board if you have a position in mind that you would like to run for.  

Vice President (Alexa Doering): No Report Submitted

Director of Internal Affairs (*):This week, I came to the conclusion that, given the time of the semester and lateness of my assuming the DIA position, organizing the final HRC of the semester was impractical, if not effectively an unrealistic task. As such, there will not be one held for the month of November and the next will be held in February this spring semester. I will be meeting with Lisa next week to try and hammer out an agenda for what I need to accomplish in the spring.

National Communications Coordinator/Wisconsin Communications Coordinator (Ajai Sidhu): No Report Submitted

Treasurer (Haley Berger): I have been working on reimbursements and hall funds things.
 
Secretary (Emily Winker): During Finals Week, USRH duties do not need to be completed. Remember we are meeting during Interim on January 8th and 15th.

Advisor Report
	Thank you for all that you have done this semester!

Announcements/Concerns/Discussion

Adjournment (5:43pm)
Motioned by:  Alexander Braukhoff
Seconded by:  Kimberly Hetzel
[bookmark: _GoBack]Motion passed

Respectfully Submitted by,

Emily Winker
Emily Winker
USRH Secretary
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